
MADISON COUNTY, MISSISSIPPI 
 

REQUESTS FOR STATEMENTS OF QUALIFICATION 
 

PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERING SERVICES FOR BROADBAND “LAST MILE” SYSTEMS 
AND IMPLEMENTATION CONNECTIVITY IN RURAL MADISON COUNTY 

 
 
The Madison County Board of Supervisors (the County) will be accepting statements    
of Qualification for professional engineering services from qualified firms and/or 
individuals for the planning, evaluation, design, and construction review and 
administration for broadband facilities in a specified portion of rural Madison 
County. The scope of work generally will include project planning including 
alternatives evaluation and recommendations; conceptual, preliminary, and final 
design; preparing opinion of probable project cost; bidding, contracting and 
construction phase administration and inspection; surveying; assistance with right-
of-way and permitting requirements (if needed); assistance concerning county 
ownership and operation of the broadband facility, and related matters.  
 
A detailed Request for Qualifications can be obtained at the Office of County 
Administrator, or via email at: kesha.buckner@madison-co.com. The County will 
evaluate submittals from qualified respondents and make its selection on the basis 
of information that appears best to serve the interests of Madison County.  
 
Upon completing the selection process, contract negotiations will proceed with the 
selected respondent. In the event that a contract cannot be negotiated with the most 
highly qualified respondent, negotiations will continue in order of qualification.  
 
Those interested in being considered shall provide a Statement of Qualification on 
or before 10:00 A.M. local time, on August 2nd, 2021 addressed to the following: 
Madison County Chancery Court Clerk’s Office 125 West North Street, Canton, MS 
39046.  
 
 
Publish:  
 
July 9th 
 
July 16th  
 
 
 


